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CPE KINDERGARTEN ADMISSION POLICY 

 

It is College Prep Elementary School’s policy that children applying to 

Kindergarten must turn 5 years of age on or before September 1 of the 

year they will be starting school. 
 

Kindergarten Admissions Policy Amendment Applying to Siblings of 

CPE Adopted by the CPE School Board July 25, 2016 
 

 

At the request of the parents, an applicant who is a sibling of a CPE student 

who would like to enroll and would be turning 5 years of age between 

September 2 and December 31, will be placed on a waiting list. 

 

If four weeks before school begins, enrollment does not meet the targeted 

total enrollment, students on the waiting list will be evaluated.  Based on the 

results of the evaluation and the decision of the kindergarten enrollment 

committee (made of the Principal, a school psychologist, and at least one 

kindergarten teacher), students will be admitted or declined. 

Parents/guardians will be notified at least two weeks in advance of the school 

year starting. 

 

Students who are admitted for early enrollment under this policy will be 

subject to continuance of kindergarten based on the guidance of the 

kindergarten teacher. 

 
I have read and understand the CPE Kindergarten Admission Policy: 

 

 

______________________ ______________________ ___________ 

Parent/Guardian Name           Parent/Guardian    Date 

     Signature     


